
Road Naming Survey: 

The Shire is seeking comments on the proposed naming of an un-named road in Talbot, as 
identified in the Site Plan provided by the Shire of York with the letter dated 29th October 
2018.  

The Shire of York Council considered the request to name the un-named road at Ordinary 
Council Meeting held on the 27 August 2018, where it resolved to allocate  ‘Wiseman 
Retreat’ to the un-named road and in the event that the first name does not meet the criteria 
of the Policies and Standards for Geographical Naming in Western Australia 2017, allocate 
names in the following order; Pettit, Sargent, Maclachlan.  

Please complete the following and submit to the Shire of York via email 
records@york.wa.gov.au or by mail to PO Box 22, York WA 6302 before 4.00pm on 
Thursday 6th December 2018. 

 

Name: 

Address: 

Contact Details:  

1. Do you support the proposal to name the road?                                 Yes / No 
 

2. Do you support the proposed name Wiseman Retreat?    Yes / No 
 

3. In the event that Wiseman Retreat does not meet the criteria of the Policies and 
Standards for Geographical Naming in Western Australia 2017, do you support the 
allocation of the following road names in this order; Pettit, Sargent, Maclachlan? 
          Yes / No 

Comments: 

_________________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Please be advised that if the survey is not returned to the Shire within this date, it will be 
taken that there are no objections to the proposed road naming.   


